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Friday 11th September 2020, 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

I would like to wish everyone a very warm welcome back to Egton School and how 

delighted I am that we are all safe and well.  Thank you all for your support over the last 6 

months during this challenging time. I have been amazed at how resilient our children 

have been at coping with the ‘new normal’ and thanks has to go to you, as parents and 

your extended families for preparing them so well.    

We are all still going through the challenges on a daily basis and I would like to reassure 

you all that we will continue to communicate with you any updates that we have that may 

affect your children.    

We’ve had a lovely few days back at school for the start of the 2020/21 academic year and 

have welcomed 10 new starters to Egton School.  We have 9 reception children who have 

settled in wonderfully. Welcome to Thomas C, Jesse, Ned, Hallie, Oliver, Thomas S, 

Oliver, Elvi, Noah R & Noah S. We have also welcomed Finn into our year 3 class.  We 

would also like to welcome 3 new members of staff, Laura Tokarski and Lauren Wardle to 

the teaching team and Julie Deans who joins us as Midday Supervisory Assistant. 

End of Day Collections. 

Thank you to all of you who collect your children from school at the end of the day.  We 

had a few teething problems on Wednesday but Thursday afternoon ran much smoother.  

The current situation is a big learning curve for all of us but please be assured that the 

safety of our whole school family is always a priority. 

Breakfast Club  

We would like to remind you that we run a breakfast club every morning from 8.00am at a 

cost of £2.50 per day.  This is available to any Egton School child in any year group and 

booking is preferred but not essential.  
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Annual Pupil Records Sheet and Continuing Parental Consent  

You will receive a separate email from the school office today with a copy of the Pupil 

Records Sheet and Continuing Parental Consent Form for you to complete for each child.  

Please return these completed forms to the school office ASAP as it is essential that we 

have up to date information and contact details for your children.  If you would prefer a 

paper copy of these to complete please contact Mrs Harland in the School office. If you are 

a parent of a child in reception, you have already completed these, Thank you. 

Milk Provision 

You will also receive a letter, by email, with information about milk provision in school.  

Please could you complete the slip and return to the school office, if you wish your child to 

have milk at break time.  If we do not hear from you we will presume you do not wish your 

child/children to have milk.  The milk is free to children under 5 and 15p per day to children 

over 5. We will be invoicing parents for the milk at the end of every half term.   

 

Have a great weekend.  

Best wishes, 

 

Liz Orland 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 


